
 
Friday 10th May 2024 

Contact us 

Phone: 01252 837538  

Email: info@sandringham.kite.academy  

Dear parents and carers, 

Another two weeks have flown by and we are already well over halfway through this half term! It has 

been fantastic to have some sunnier weather this week and the children have enjoyed making the 

most of this during breaktimes and in some of their lessons. I am sure you will enjoy reading about the 

exciting outdoor learning opportunities that our children have been experiencing in the ‘Spotlight on 

EYFS’ page! 

As the temperatures continue to increase, we would really appreciate your support with preparing 

your child for hotter weather before the start of the school day by applying an all-day SPF 50+ sun 

cream to your child and sending them into school with a wide-brimmed cap and a named bottle filled 

with water.  

We also launched our new pupil responsibility roles with the children today! Over the next week, 

children will have an opportunity to put themselves forward for these roles. Please see below for a 

summary of the three new roles and a brief description of what they will entail: 

Prefects 
Prefects will be chosen from year 2 and will assist our teaching team and support their peers, primarily 
with the logistics of running our break and lunchtimes. This role will be selected by our year 2 class 
teachers. 
Librarians 
Librarians will be chosen by our teachers from year 1 and year 2. They will spend some time each day 
organising the books and furniture in our library, as well as promoting a love of reading throughout the 
school. 
Sports leaders 
We will choose two sports leaders from each class in Reception, year 1 and year 2. They will assist in 
organising and leading sports activities during break and lunchtimes, encouraging participation and 
fostering a love for physical activity. This role will be elected by the children’s peers. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Lodge 

Star of the Week and Core Values Awards 

A huge well done to all of these superstars for winning a Star of the Week or Core Values award! 

 

Star of the Week 

Isla, Nolan, Dylan, Ariana, Tommy, Sara 

 

Core Values 

Nathan, Ethan, Lourenco, Evie, Cash, Sophia 

 



 
Friday 10th May 2024 

Attendance 

Whole school target: 97%   Year-to-date whole school attendance: 95.41% 

Class group attendance:  

Moles —93.9%    Hedgehogs – 95.2%   Squirrels – 96.6%  Owls – 94.8%  

            Rabbits – 96.1%     Foxes – 95.8% 

Lates this week: 13 

 

Diary updates 

 
Friday 17th May—second-hand uniform sale 

 
Wednesday 22nd May 2024 – Reception moles class parent lunch 
 
Friday 24th May 2024—YES day 
 

Friday 24th May 2024 – end of summer 1 half term (3:10pm collection) 
 
Monday 3rd June 2024—start of summer 2 half term 
 
Tuesday 4th June 2024—class photographs 
 
Thursday 6th June 2024—summer school disco 
 
Wednesday 19th June 2024—Reception, year 1 and year 2 sports day 
and parent/carer picnic (11:00am to 3:10pm) 



 
Friday 10th May 2024 

This week, the spotlight is on our Nursery and Reception classes. 

In Nursery, we have been learning about minibeasts.  The children have enjoyed 

finding out all about where minibeasts live as well as observing their pattern, size 

and colour.  A minibeast hunt helped us to investigate which ones live in our nursery 

garden.  We have also begun learning our phase 2 letter sounds during phonics, 

focusing on sounds, rhymes and letter shapes.  

In Reception, we have had lots of fun engaging in our outdoor learning activities! We have enjoyed 

searching for camouflaged ‘wiggly worms’, going on scavenger hunts, cloud gazing and planting. We 

will keep a close eye on how our radishes and runner beans are growing over the next few weeks and 

are excited to see how they turn out! 
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Friday 2nd October 2020 Friday 10th May 2024 


